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Help Line is 739-4360 

 

Conversion begins at 10PM on Sunday, February 3rd 
with a downtime of the Orders Interface. This downtime is scheduled to 

end at 1AM on Monday, February 4th (about 3 hours). 
 

Universal Requisitions will be used for all laboratory orders per 
established laboratory and hospital downtime procedures.  

Universal requisitions are available through Nursing Services. 
 

During downtime, test results will be called to the ordering nursing unit. 
Test results will be available in Invision as they are verified in the 

laboratory.  
 

In the best interest of the conversion, on Monday, February 4th, 
please avoid calling the laboratory for test results. There will be delays, 
but test results will be posted in Invision as soon as they are completed. 
Medical Record numbers will be assigned to new patients via Invision. 

 
Beginning Friday, February 1 and continuing until Monday, February 4th 
please order ONLY those tests important to maintaining our high level of 

patient care. Please avoid using advance orders wherever possible. 
 

Thank you in advance for your patience 
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